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HHT Committee

From: John Rapacz <John.Rapacz@co.maui.hi.us>
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 4:35 PM
To: HHT Committee
Subject: HHT-4 Member Crivello's letter of 8/2/17

Aloha HHT Committee Chair Crivello, 
  
In response to your letter of August 2, 2017, regarding the Planning Department's processing of building permits: 
  
Building permits originate at the Department of Public Works, Development Services Administration Division 
("DSA").  DSA determines which permits they send to us (Planning Department, Zoning Administration and Enforcement 
Division) for review.  DSA can run reports regarding response times, completion dates, etc.  Planning does not have the 
capability to run those reports.  When we do need information like that, we request it from DSA. 
  
Thank you, 
John 
 
 
John S. Rapacz, Administrator 
Zoning Administration and Enforcement Division, 
Department of Planning 
(808)270-7253 


